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From: devserv
To: Nitz, Melissa
Subject: FW: Amendment to bylaw 8383 and 9205
Date: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 12:07:19 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Suzi Greydanus <suzigreydanus@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 8:26 PM
To: devserv <devserv@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Amendment to bylaw 8383 and 9205

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Comments in regard to the amendment to Bylaw No. 8383, 2011 and the rezoning application under Bylaw No.
9205, 2021 for 1330-1380 Foothills Blvd.

We chose our house based on the existing bylaw and developed our lot with that expectation. We are asked to abide
by the cities bylaws and we would expect them to abide by them as well and not to change them for their benefit, at
our expense.
A taller building closer to our yard would negatively impact our privacy.

The benefit to this development comes at an expense to ours and negatively impacts our property value.

It would also have a huge negative effect on local traffic as residents would have to commute for most services.

We are not in support of these changes to the bylaws.

Sincerely,

Dr. Shawn and Mrs. Suzi Greydanus
1249 Bowron Crescent
250-564-3937

mailto:devserv@princegeorge.ca
mailto:Melissa.Nitz@princegeorge.ca
mnitz
Text Box
       *Redacted*

mnitz
Text Box
*Redacted*






